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Moore-Love, Karla

From: debbie fox [debbie@girlsrockcamp.org]

Sent:  Thursday, April 28, 2011 10:38 AM

To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Rock 'n' Roll Camp for Girls: Proclamation for 6/29

Hello Karla--

I believe I need to contact you to request an official "communication" for Rock 'n' Roll Camp for
girls to present at City Council and receive our official proclamation day

on Wednesday, June 29th. Please let me know the next steps I need to take.

Thank you so much for considering our request.

Best, Debbie

Now enrolling Summer Camp, Rock Camp Studio Summer Session, and Ladies Rock Camp!
Volunteer and intern applications online now. Apply here!

Debbie Fox, MSW
Executive Director

ph 503.445.4991 x 304
fax 503.445.4623

Rock 'n' Roll Camp for Girls

Celebrating 10 years of excellent service
http://www.girlsrockcamp.org/involved/donate
find us on facebook
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